
~ ATLANTIC POWER
TRANSMISSION LLC

March 25, 2022

Via Electronic Filing

Honorable Aida Camacho-Welch
Secretary
NJ Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor
P. O. Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Re: In The Matter Of Declaring Transmission To Support Offshore Wind A Public
Policy Of The State Of New Jersey, Docket No. QO20100630

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

In accordance with the Notice of Stakeholder Meetings and Additional Information

issued in the above-referenced docket on March 4, 2022 and as revised on March 7, 2022

("Notice"), please find enclosed for filing application materials and subsequent information

submitted to PJM Interconnection L.L.C. by Atlantic Power Transmission LLC ("APT") in

response to the 2021 State Agreement Approach Proposal Window to Support New Jersey

Offshore Wind.

As background, APT submitted three separate applications to PJM: APT First 1200MW

(202 I-NJOSW-210), APT Second 1200 MW (2021-NJOSW- 172), and APT Third 1200MW

(2021-NJOSW-769). Each application and subsequently submitted information related to that

application is being filed separately with the Board in the above-referenced docket. Both public

and confidential versions of the filings are being submitted at the same time in accordance with

the Board’s regulations set forth in N.J.A.C. 14:1-12.1, et seq.

For the filings being made today, APT has enclosed for each proposed project: (1) a

document consisting of the supplemental information requested by the Board through the Wind



Transmission Proposal Data Collection Form, (2) a document consisting of the proposal

submitted to PJM through the Competitive Planner, (3) the PJM Template for the proposal, and

(4) certain supplemental information submitted to PJM. APT has also enclosed its commitment

to providing in any contract the non-discrimination language identified on page 5 of the 2021

State Agreement Approach Process Guidance Document issued on September 24, 2021.

Due to the number and volume of the files, APT will be filing on or before March 28,

2022 the following additional information either via electronic filing or another allowed method:

(1) APT’s attachments to the Board supplemental information documents and the PJM

Competitive Planner proposal documents and (2) updated information that was not reasonably

available at the time the initial applications or any additional materials that were submitted to

PJM, as permitted by the Notice.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Respectfully, ~

Sebastien Sherman
Senior Managing Director

Enclosure

Cc: Records Custodian
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